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	WTNB believes that this application will not have a significant environmental effect due to the fact it is on an existing tower adjacent to many other cell antennas and will not add significant levels to the RF fields surrounding the tower. The VHF antenna will be running at a very low power limit. For this reason, an environmental assessment is not needed.
	The access road is locked, and transmitter site is fenced and locked to prevent public access to the tower and transmitter site. WTNB will work with all other users of the tower to reduce power to limit RF radiation exposure to the public and to persons authorized to access the transmitter site.
